Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
The Board of Cosmetology hereby gives notice of the issuance of an Order regarding the Petition for Variance or Waiver, filed on January 2, 2015, by Linda M. Campbell. The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol. 41, No. 17, of the January 27, 2015, Florida Administrative Register. The Petitioner sought a variance or waiver of 40 hours of remedial course study. The Board considered the instant Petition at a duly noticed public meeting held on April 28, 2015, in Tampa, Florida.
The Board’s Order, filed on May 29, 2015, denied the Petition for Variance or Waiver because the Petitioner has not demonstrated that the purposed application of the rule would create a substantial hardship or violate principles of fairness.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0790, telephone: (850)487-1395.
